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Dumais, Marcie [ISLH]

From: Klaus, Lauren [ISLH]
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 4:11 PM
To: Dumais, Marcie [ISLH]
Subject: FW: Warmest wishes and our gratitude to you

Hi, 
 
If you can pdf this, then I will crop it! 
 

From: Comox Valley Healthcare Foundation <info@cvhealthcarefoundation.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 4:10 PM 
To: Klaus, Lauren [ISLH] <Lauren.Klaus@islandhealth.ca> 
Subject: Warmest wishes and our gratitude to you 
 

  

  

From the Comox Valley Healthcare Foundation Board and staff, we would like to extend our 
warmest wishes for a wonderful holiday season and a healthy 2024 ahead.  

As donations arrive by mail, phone, in person and online, we are truly humbled by your 
kindness and compassion. Because of your support, we can continue to make a positive 
impact on the lives of countless individuals and their families. Thank you. 

This year we have been fundraising for our Medical Imaging department and the response 
from our community has been truly incredible. We cannot express our gratitude enough! We 
are looking forward to sharing more about this fundraising and the impact of your donations in 
the New Year. 
 
We have seen the full breadth of our local healthcare mandate supported this past year. 
Generous contributions were made towards many areas of acute care at the hospital, 
community healthcare, and long-term care to dedicated funding for equipment, special 
training, and comfort items.  

It has also been so heartwarming to see the impact from gift-in-kind donations. From 
donations of new stuffed animals and toys hand-picked from community members to give 
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children while they are at the hospital, to the joy on the faces of seniors in long-term care 
upon receiving a holiday stocking.  

The impact that your gifts have had on healthcare in the Comox Valley is incredible 
and inspiring! 

There is still time to make a donation and receive a 2023 tax receipt. Donations can be made 
online for year-end giving or sent by mail and postmarked by December 31 to be eligible for a 
2023 tax receipt. If you have any questions about your charitable tax receipt or any other 
matter, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 

Warm wishes to you and yours!  

 

  

  

Our office will be closed on December 25th and 26th, then re-open from the 27th to the 29th.  

In the new year, we will re-open on January 2nd. 
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We are looking forward to 2024 and, alongside you and our healthcare teams, ensuring the 
best possible care is available here in our community. 

 

  

 

 

DONATE TODAY  
 

 

  

Great Care. Close to Home. 

250-331-5957 
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https://www.cvhealthcarefoundation.com/giving/ways-to-give/donate-online/

